 



From: Baldwin, Deborah (SAMHSA/CMHS) [mailto:Deborah.Baldwin@samhsa.hhs.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2007 3:58 PM
To: Schmitt, Tricia A.; Kraemer, John
Cc: Berry, Joyce (SAMHSA/CMHS); Thomas, Nainan (SAMHSA/CMHS); Morrow, John (SAMHSA/CMHS)
Subject: RE: Commissioner Transmittal Ltr OMB Final
In response to our phone call regarding Table 4, the MHBG Program will revise the FY 2008-2010 Guidance by removing all reference to  reporting Table 4 as optional and add insert new language to “strongly encourage” States to report this information. 

Additionally, staff will revise the hourly wage cost estimate associated with reporting the annualized hourly burden to be consistent with the hourly page range for GS 9 -12

